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September 24, 2020 
 
Ugo Nwagbaraocha  
President/Owner 
Diamond Discs International 
9300 West Heather Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI 53224 
 
Dear Mr. Nwagbaraocha: 
 
The North Central Minority Supplier Development Council (NCMSDC) is excited to share with you that Diamond Discs 
International has been selected as our NCMSDC Class 2 Supplier of the Year for 2020. 
 
The Suppliers of the Year (SOY) are nominated by NCMSDC Corporate Members, in four (4) class categories, based on 
company annual revenue.  The SOY recognizes those NCMSDC Minority Business Enterprises (MBEs) who have 
distinguished themselves and their businesses by: 

• successfully demonstrating growth in sales and employment while overcoming significant obstacles 
• consistently providing high quality products and services at competitive prices, offering innovative approaches, and 

cost-saving ideas 
• continuously growing MBE to MBE purchases 
• helping to improve the quality of activities and services provided by the affiliate council 
• significantly contributing to the growth and development of society and their community 

 
The four (4) Local NCMSDC SOY winners go forward to the National Minority Supplier Development Council (NMSDC) for 
Regional and National award competition in 2021.  Final determination of this award was made by an Awards Selection 
Committee, made up of Corporate Members. 
 
Congratulations on receiving this award.  We look forward to honoring you with this well-deserved recognition. 
   
This award will be presented at our annual NCMSDC Business Opportunity Exchange (BOE) during the virtual Awards 
Program from 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM on Wednesday, September 30, 2020.  In collaboration with YEP Nation, we will be 
creating a video for this award recognition.  We will contact you with what we need for this production.  Please reach me 
with any questions. 
 
Congratulations! 

 
Heather N. Olson 
President & CEO 

http://www.northcentralmsdc.net/

